
Hello,
I hope that you have had a good week.
REMINDER: Spring Bonnet Parade
Will be taking place on
Friday 11th April – 9:15am at Aylestone Recreational Ground. Join us there and walk around the park
with us. Children will make bonnets in class.
There will also be a bonnet competition if they would like to make one at home.
Egg decorating contest will also be judged on Friday 11th April.

Online Safety – Youtube:
Staying Safe on YouTube
YouTube is a popular app and website where people can watch and share videos. Lots of people 
around the world use it every day.
Some videos are fun and safe, but others can be upsetting or unsafe for children. That’s why parents 
need to know what their children are watching.
There are also lots of “trends” or video challenges. Some are okay, but others can make children feel 
uncomfortable. One trend is called “Get Ready With Me” or #GRWM. In these videos, people show 
what they wear while getting dressed on camera.
We think it’s really important for parents to talk to their children about what they do online and to help 
check what they are watching.
YouTube is meant for people aged 13 and older, because some videos can be upsetting or not right 
for children.
We’ve added a guide to help you use YouTube Kids and to give you tips on how to help keep your 
child safe online.

Have a good weekend,
Miss Rebecca Smith.

Date: 04/04/25

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 28

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
– 1st white badge
Lansdowne Class:

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Macaulay Class:
Bailey-Mai, Eeshaan, Dhruv, Fahad, Jakub, Paignton, Robert, Sritha, Jahneem, Koen, 
Zorowar, Hussain – first round white badge
Hughenden Class:
Becky, Chloe, Danny, Freya, Lano, Mia, Raya, Seb – gold badge
Sofia – platinum badge



Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 
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Monday 7h April – Wednesday 9th April –
Book Fair in school 

Tuesday 8th April – Easter Treasure Hunt – 
see information below

Wednesday 9th April – Y3 Assembly 

Friday 11th April – Spring Bonnet Parade – 
meet at Aylestone Recreation Ground at 
9:15am

Friday 11th April – school closes for Easter 
break

Monday 28th April – school reopens to children 

Tuesday 29th April – Y2 Assembly

Attendance

Character muscle of the week
Respect:
Being kind to people. All people to be 
treated equally, listening to other people’s 
points of view, using good manners and 
show an interest 
in people.

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

A huge congratulations goes 
to Lansdowne class, for 
amazing attendance and to 
Bloomfield class for excellent 
punctuality this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 85.5%
Bloomfield 78.7%
Macaulay 88.1%

Lansdowne 92.8%

Richmond 88.4%
Hughenden 84.9%

Lothair 81.6%

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
85.7%

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/








Knighton Mead Book Fair is coming!
As part of our drive to promote reading within our school, we will be holding our annual ‘Book Fair’ on 
these dates:

Monday 7th April – Wednesday 9th April

Within the book fair there will be over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from. All children will 
be able to use their World Book Day £1 token at the fair, to reduce the price of a book (1 token per 
purchase). The books for sale will be appropriate for all age ranges within our school. Every book that is 
sold at the fair also helps us to get free books for our library.  

The book fair will be open after the school day on the dates shown above, from 3.15 – 3.45pm. If you 
wish to attend, please enter through the Year 3 and 4 gates to access the Enrichment Room. Payment is 
card only, preferably by phone (QR Code)



https://weheartcbt.com/self-help
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